
 

 

 Cemetery Commission MEETING MINUTES 

January 19, 2011 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:10PM by Chairman Upham. 

Members present: Commissioners DeMoranville & Douillette.    

Guests present:  None 

Minutes of the meeting held on December 8, 2010 were read and approved. The minutes will be 

entered into the Lakeville Town Web Site. 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

1.  After reading the minutes of the last meeting, specifically paragraph 3 pertaining to Mr.Allen, 

Commissioner Douillette made a motion to deny Mr. Allen’s request to place two 3X3 

monuments on 2 single grave spaces located at Thompson Hill Cemetery as this would be a 

direct violation of existing rules and regulations. Upham 2nd. Approved. 1 decention. 

2. Layout of Thompson Hill Cemetery was discussed with the thought of identifying additional 

grave spaces. This matter is tabled until a careful review is conducted of possible burial sites. 

Approved. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

1.  End of year report was discussed with suggestions given by all. The new additions will be                  

inserted and the final product will be submitted to Rita. 

3. Commissioner DeMoranville made a second motion to contact Crutchfield Signs for an 

estimate to do cemetery signs. 2nd. Approved. 

4. Commissioner DeMoranville informed the members that he would not be running for re-

election; however, would gladly assist as a consultant when ever needed.  The members 

voiced their thanks and would call on him in the future. He will be missed.   

COMMUNICATIONS: None 

Pay all Bills: Motion by Commissioner Douillette, 2
nd

 and approved. 

There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 8:06pm. 

Next meeting will be held on March 9, 2011 at 7PM, Town Offices. 


